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The children in 5th and 6th 

class had a great day out in 

Dublin. They had a tour of 

the Dáil where they were 

met by Timmy Dooley. They 

also visited the National 

Gallery and the Natural    

History Museum.  

The children at Trinity College Dublin.  

The children on O’Connell St. with the 

Spire in the background. 

The children in second class made 

their First Holy Communion on the 

19th of May. Fr. Tom celebrated a 

beautiful mass. Congratulations to all. 

The children in 6th class made their Confirmation in March.  Bishop W. 

Walsh  concelebrated a lovely ceremony. A great day was had by all. 



 

  

 

 

School Tour 

This year we all went to Loughwell Farm Park for our 

school tour. There was so much to do there. The activities 

ranged from visiting animals, go karting,  penalty shoot 

RSA Tour 

This year the children from 1st and 2nd class 

got through in the Hi—Glow Silver competi-

tion where they were runners up in the final! 

They had a day out in Dublin Castle followed 

by a trip to the zoo.  Well done 1st and 2nd 

class!  

 

The girls played an     

absolute blinder in their 

final in Cusack park on 

the 13th June. They 

played Ogonnelloe  in 

what turned out to be a 

very exciting game to 

watch. The final score 

was 3-1 to Clooney to 2-

2 for  Ogonnelloe.  A big 

thank you to John and 

Jake for the training and 

to Mr Talty for all his 

hard work, dedication, 

training and managing 

both the boys and the 

girls in hurling, camogie 

and football.  



  

  

On your marks. Get Set. Go! 

The juniors sack race! 

Louisa had the largest 

teddy for the teddy bear 

race! 

Saoirse perfect-
ing the javelin! 

Nellie 

May 

and her 

cousin 

Aaron. 

We wish Ms Mulpter the very 

best in her new position in 

Doora. We thank her for  all 

her hard work and willingness  

to always lend a hand where 

needed. She will be missed 

Daffodil Day 

A big thank you to everyone 

who contributed to Daffodil 

Day and Pancake Tuesday 

we raised €330.80 
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Dear Parents,  

As we have come to the end 

of another year I wish to 

thank you all for your support 

and commitment to the 

school and all its associated 

activities, fund raising etc.  

I also would like to wish our 

6th class pupils the very best 

as they leave to begin their 

secondary education.  

Finally on behalf of all the 

staff in Clooney, I hope ye 

have a safe and enjoyable 

summer break.  

School will re-

open on Monday 

the 3rd Sept. 

Garry McDonald and John Maloney came to Clooney 

NS for a cycling day. They taught the children from 

Juniors - 6th class about safe cycling on the roads. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed the day.  

The Garden 

Mattie has been working hard in the garden again this year. Here 

are the junior and senior infants learning about the work that 

takes place in the garden and the delicious food it produces.  

World Book Day 

The children put in a super effort with their costumes for World Book Day! 

The children did 

yoga with Rosie 

this term and really 

enjoyed it. Thank 

you Rosie! 

Mr Hennessy’s Retirement 

On Tuesday a lovely mass 

was celebrated by Fr. Tom 

to mark the graduation of 

our sixth class children 

and also to celebrate Mr. 

Hennessy’s retirement.  He 

will be greatly missed here 

at Clooney NS. His hard 

work and dedication to the 

school, along with his kind 

calm and caring nature will 

not be forgotten. We wish 

him all the best. 

The children had a lovely 

surprise on Tuesday when 

the ice-cream van visited 

the school. Thank you to 


